
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2nd June 2025 

 

 

 

 

Notification of changes to Nursery Fees from September 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Following a recent funding review and in accordance with our Charging and 

Remittance Policy, we would like to inform you that there will be a slight increase to 

session charges with effect from September 2025.  

 

This will mean that the cost of each additional three-hour session will increase from 

£15.10 to £15.85. This charge will apply both to new nursery pupils and to those 

continuing in the nursery in September 2025 but is only applicable when families 

purchase additional ‘top up ‘sessions.   

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you would like any further information.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs Louise Watkins 

Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


